
*MUST BE CURRENT WITH ANY RECEIPTS 

OWED. *STARTING JULY 1ST, 2024           

PLEASE SUBMIT THE FOLLOWING: 

 

1. COMPLETED GAMING ASSISTANCE APP 

2. 2024   4TH QUARTER GRADES 

3. 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR ENROLLMENT. 

Please turn in receipts within (2) months from the date of check per 

Gaming Regulations                 

 

ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT  

TAMARA @ (928)769-2216 EXT. 1111 

HAVE AN AWESOME SCHOOL YEAR!     

 


